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OPPOSE SB 744 

 

As a taxpayer, it is fully unacceptable that legislators would have the mere audacity 

to suggest discontinuing the practice of returning surplus revenue refunds to the 

people.  

Any suggestion of keeping OUR money is completely unreasonable, the surplus to 

my knowledge draws/collects interest which in essence is free profit from the peoples 

money that the State keep’s. Any amount (even under 1$) of a surplus or interest the 

state keeps/collects from the peoples taxes is unacceptable and theft! It can often 

mean the difference for some of feeding their families or themselves and paying off a 

bill they fell behind on.  


